
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

                                                                  25th March,  2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Wrap Around Care at Wivelsfield School 
 

Larks Breakfast Club 
You are probably aware that we have been struggling to fully staff Larks Breakfast Club for most of this 
academic year, and have mostly relied on the goodwill of staff to provide support for Miss Mason on 
an ad hoc basis. There has been no interest in our most recent adverts and we have had to accept that 
the club, run by the school, is no longer sustainable and will have to close. 
 
However,  we know how important Breakfast Club is to working parents and are committed to 
continuing to provide this service; we have therefore explored several options. I am delighted to let 
you know that from the start of Term 5,  Larks Breakfast Club will be run by Kudize Club. We looked at 
several agencies and Kudize stood out as the best for being committed to our ethos combined with 
value for money. The club will now start from 7.30am, which I know will be popular with some 
families, and the fees charged are shown below: 
 
Children arriving 7.30am – 8.00am:  £6.00 
Children arriving from 8.00 am: £4.75 
 
All children will return to their classes at 8.40 am as happens now.  

 
Breakfast is included for all children, including later arrivals. There is no option for a rate that does not 
include breakfast.  
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, we can continue to fund Breakfast Club as before.  
 
Bookings can be made using Magic Bookings, as  you do now, but  for Term 5 onwards you will need to 
book via Kudize using this link https://kudizeclub.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login or go 
direct to https://kudizeclubltd.com/ and use the Wrap Around Care tab .  
 
The club will be led by Becky Hoist and Claire Easton and they will be visiting next week  to introduce 
themselves to the children and familiarise themselves with our  well-established routines. 
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Kingfishers After School Club 
With increasing costs,  we have had to review our prices for Kingfishers After School Club. This is the 
first increase since the club started in 2017.  
 
The new rates are shown below: 
 
Full session: 3.15pm - 5.45pm - £12.00 
Half Session: 3.15pm - 4.15pm - £5.50 
After Club Session: 4.15pm - 5.45pm - £7.50 
 
 
These will take effect from Monday 25th April (week 2 of Term 5). 
 
Please feel free to get in touch with the office or myself should you have any questions and thank you 
for your continued support  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 


